
From: simon@distinctdesignsuk.com <simon@distinctdesignsuk.com>
Sent: 10 Apr 2024 09:23:05
To: amanda.brown@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: RE: 2024/0744
Attachments: 

 
 
Dear Sirs
 
In connection with your previous email and following discussions with our client I can confirm that the touring pitches will have a 
concrete base measuring 7.2m x 7.2m and the statics will have no base.
 
I hope this answers your query.
 
Yours faithfully

Simon Lemmon

For and on behalf of distinct DESIGNS UK 
Ltd.

01553 770000 
07918 
882215
 
www.distinctdesignsuk.com

Suite 45, Enterprise Works, 13 & 14 Bergen Way, 
North Lynn Industrial Estate, Kings Lynn, Norfolk, PE30 2JG

‘multi award winning practice’
 

Information contained in this e-mail is intended for the use of the addressee only. Any distribution, copying or use of this communication without prior permission is strictly prohibited. 
Although this e-mail and its attachments have been scanned and are believed to be free from any virus, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that they are virus free. distinct 
DESIGNS UK Ltd accepts no liability for any loss or damage that may be caused by software viruses or by interception or interruption of this e-mail. 
 
From: Amanda Brown <amanda.brown@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:13 PM
To: simon@distinctdesignsuk.com
Subject: RE: 2024/0744
 

http://www.distinctdesignsuk.com/
http://www.distinctdesignsuk.com/


Many thanks Simon for the updated Plans I will add them to the application – can you confirm whether all 19 
pitches are going to be concrete based – we need to know what the measurements are for each pitch (if they 
are all the same you can give me the measurement for one).

Regards
 
   
Mrs Amanda Brown
Business Support Officer (Technical)  
t 01603 430509 e planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk 
We’ve moved! South Norfolk Council is now based at Thorpe Lodge.  Find out more about how you can access our services by 
visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633.
 

 

 

 
This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you 
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to 
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District 
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.   
 
 
From: simon@distinctdesignsuk.com <simon@distinctdesignsuk.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 3:03 PM
To: Amanda Brown <amanda.brown@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 2024/0744
 
 
 
Dear Sirs
 
In connection with the above project and following our conversation of yesterday, please find attached a copy of our amended 
drawing no’s. dd23/1098/L1000 Rev. B and dd23/1098/L1001 Rev. B for your information.
 
As can be seen from the attached, we have highlighed the existing pitches, the new touring and the new static caravan positions as 
requested together with a key.
 
We therefore would be grateful if we could know move this forward please.
 
If you have any further queries then please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Yours faithfully

Simon Lemmon

For and on behalf of distinct DESIGNS UK 
Ltd.
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Information contained in this e-mail is intended for the use of the addressee only. Any distribution, copying or use of this communication without prior permission is strictly prohibited. 
Although this e-mail and its attachments have been scanned and are believed to be free from any virus, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that they are virus free. distinct 
DESIGNS UK Ltd accepts no liability for any loss or damage that may be caused by software viruses or by interception or interruption of this e-mail. 
 
From: Amanda Brown <amanda.brown@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 2:09 PM
To: simon@distinctdesignsuk.com
Subject: 2024/0744
 
Dear Simon
 
Thank you for talking to me earlier today.  I have spoken with a Team Leader and he confirms that as long as 
the original 12 are within the original red line their exact position is not an issue.
 
Can I clarify whether the additional 11 Touring Pitches and 8 Static Plots are going to have concrete bases – if 
this is the case – can you ensure that you draw these concrete bases to scale on all 19 plots.
 
Regards
   
Mrs Amanda Brown
Business Support Officer (Technical)  
t 01603 430509 e planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk 
We’ve moved! South Norfolk Council is now based at Thorpe Lodge.  Find out more about how you can access our services by 
visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633.
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Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The 
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known 
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